
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

7 February 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Rotary Young Chef Competition 
 
I am writing to inform you of the next exciting Inter House competition which will take place on 
Thursday 24 February 2022. 
 
The technology department will be running the Rotary Young Chef Competition for aspiring young 
chefs and those that enjoy cooking as a hobby.  The winner of the Inter House competition will go 
on to represent the school in a cooking final, showcasing their talent against other schools. 
 
If your son or daughter would like to take part, could they please speak to Mrs Moodley by Friday 
11 February 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Gee 
Teacher of Physical Education and Science 


